
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

RFP #45646-1 

Pathway Repair and Replacement 

 
Introduction 

Lincoln Park Zoo is a historic, 49-acre zoo located in the heart of Chicago. Lincoln 
Park Zoo cares for more than 170 animal species, employs almost 300 full-time 

and seasonal staff members, and welcomes more than 3 million visitors annually 
from around the world. It is committed to Chicago’s communities, offering camps, 

programs, and events year-round. 
 

Overview 
Lincoln Park Zoo is seeking an experienced paving, concrete, construction, or 

general contractor firm to repair and replace a pathway at the zoo. 
 

Project Scope 
This request for proposal is intended to cover all labor, materials, permits, 

warranties, and insurance, plus all other duties as needed to remove and dispose 
of an asphalt pathway and replace it with a concrete pathway at the pony barn in 

Farm-in-the-Zoo. The pathway is used to move heavy dumpsters and the current 
asphalt is insufficient to support their weight.  

 
The new concrete pathway will be a minimum of 4 inches thick and approximately 
200 square feet. It is expected that sufficient substructure of gravel or CA6 stone 

will be installed and compacted prior to concrete installation and that appropriate 
rebar and/or wire mesh will be installed in new concrete. All square footage is to 

be verified on grounds.  



 
 

Work shall be done in accordance with all applicable local, state, and federal 
regulations. 

 
Logistics 

Request for Proposals Schedule 
 RFP released: December 27, 2024 

 Proposals due: January 17, 2025 
 Decision communicated: January 24, 2025 
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